
 

 

Parent Bulletin 
Friday 24th November 

 

Dear Parents 
 

Carol singing and conversations about nativity plays fill our corridors as we enter the festive season.  A 

great deal of additional work is taking place by the staff and the children, while still working hard in all 

the lessons each day.  Christmas is a magical time of the year when communities come together.  Thank 

you to the FOL who are busy organising festive events, please do see the details below, alongside an 

update on our exciting playground upgrade.   
 

I would like to share with you some lovely news that Ms. Dorset, our Year 1 teacher, got married 

recently.  We send her and Juliet our congratulations and wish them a very happy life together.   
 

 
 

Enjoy your weekend and see you all on Monday. 
 

Andrew Rudkin 

Headmaster  

 

Whole School News 
Date Event & link Parents to 

respond 
Mon 27th –  
Thurs 30th Nov 

1-1 Music Lessons – Week 2 

 Please see Mr Rudkin’s Promoting Good Behaviour Letter 2023 as sent earlier this 
week. 

Mon 27th Nov Rags to Riches Collection Reminder 
 

Fri 1st Dec  House Christmas Tree Competition 
Always a popular event as the children use their inventiveness to decorate 
Christmas trees is their house colours. Please could all children wear their house 
tops. The finished articles will make part of the decorations at the Christmas Fayre, 
so please come along and admire their handiwork. 

Fri 15th Dec Carol Service and end of Term arrangements 
Please see the following documents for the 
arrangements of the Carol Service and 
information regarding the last day of term. 
Reception - Y6 Carol Service Invite 
Nur & Pre Rec Carol Service Arrangements 

All parents asked 
to complete 
appropriate forms 
to acknowledge 
end of term 
arrangements by 
Friday 8th Dec 

https://www.lyndhurstschool.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/11/Promoting-Good-Behaviour-Letter-2023.pdf
https://www.lyndhurstschool.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/11/Nov-27th-Rags-to-Riches-Collection-Reminder-1.pdf
https://www.lyndhurstschool.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/11/Nov-27th-Rags-to-Riches-Collection-Reminder-1.pdf
https://www.lyndhurstschool.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/11/FOL-Christmas-Fayre-2023.png
https://www.lyndhurstschool.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/11/Dec-15th-Rec-Y6-Carol-Service-Invite.pdf
https://www.lyndhurstschool.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/11/Dec-15th-Nur-Pre-Rec-Carol-Service-Arrangements.pdf
https://www.lyndhurstschool.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/11/Rags2riches-poster.pdf


 

Boogie Camps 

Theatre Camp – Tuesday 2nd January to Friday 5th January 
Currently there are not enough children registered for the Theatre Camp in 
January. If your child would be interested in attending, please be sure to sign up as 
soon as possible. Unfortunately, if there are not enough registrations then the 
camp will be cancelled. Please see the flyer for more information. 
Due to the lack of demand for the school camps, we will be reviewing the offering 
going forward. Please could you take a moment to complete this short 
questionnaire to share your thoughts and feedback 
https://forms.gle/Tm6Xmri5vPcPaxFv5.  
The information we receive is essential so that we can plan accordingly for the new 
year ahead.  

 

Early Years News 
Date Event & link Parents to 

respond 
Tues 12th & We 
13th Dec 

 
A Noisy Nativity Booking Form 
 

Nursery - 
Reception Parents 
to respond by end 
of day Wed 6th Dec 

 

Year 1 & 2 News 
Date Event & link Parents to 

respond 
Tues 5th & Wed 
6th Dec 

Year 1 & 2 nativity – the Inn-spectors 

 
The Inn-spectors Booking Form 

Year 1 & 2 Parents 
to respond by end 
of day Wed 29th 
Nov 

 

Year 6 News 
Date Event & link 

Thurs 30th Nov 

 
Year 6 trip to Milestones Museum, Basingstoke 

https://forms.gle/Tm6Xmri5vPcPaxFv5
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Za1wBKbSGEm1nQo0ioyUgZVGWDgkTetOi-B1MpppsIpUNTMwTVc2MVpWUUlERDNKUjdaMzBVMDUzRi4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Za1wBKbSGEm1nQo0ioyUgZVGWDgkTetOi-B1MpppsIpUMVNMRVVOSjVQWTRLVlNJSFhTR1JWNDBaRC4u
https://www.lyndhurstschool.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/11/Nov-29th-Year-6-Milestone-Museum-Trip.pdf
https://www.lyndhurstschool.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/11/Boogie-Pumps-Camberley-New-Year-Camp-2.png
https://www.lyndhurstschool.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/11/Dec-12th-13th-Nursery-Reception-A-Noisy-Nativity-Invite.pdf
https://www.lyndhurstschool.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/11/Dec-5th-6th-Y1-Y2-The-Inn-spectors-Invite.pdf
https://www.lyndhurstschool.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/11/Nov-29th-Year-6-Milestone-Museum-Trip.pdf


Friends of Lyndhurst News 
Date Event & link 

 Playground renovations 
Work is progressing well on the playground renovations and 
new equipment that were part funded by the Friends of 
Lyndhurst. Groundworks were started over the October half 
term, with the ground being levelled and a brand-new 
partition made from natural looking sleepers being bedded-
in.  
Unfortunately, bad weather slowed works somewhat, but the 
majority of the preliminary work has been finished, with the play 
panels set to be installed over the Christmas break.  
The children are very excited for the new panels and are looking 
forward to testing them out in the Spring term.  

Sat 2nd Dec Lyndhurst Christmas Fayre 
The Lyndhurst Christmas Fayre is fast approaching and we would 
love to see you all there to join us in the fun and festivities. There 
will be a range of stalls, refreshments and activities for all ages, so 
please do bring your family and friends and pencil in the 2nd 
December at 3:00pm!  
Santa's helpers have also asked if there are any volunteers to put 
on the Red Suit this year and take a turn in Santa's grotto - if so, 
please do get in touch.  

Year 1 will be running a bottle tombola at the Christmas Fayre and would be very 
grateful for donations of bottles of any type – the bigger variety the better. Many 
thanks for your support with this. 
 

Thurs 7th Dec Wreath making  
The Friends of Lyndhurst would like to extend an invitation to 
join their Wreath Making workshop, an opportunity to get 
creative and socialise in the name of Christmas.  
It is an excellent evening's entertainment and makes a lovely 
festive centre piece for your front door!  
To book your place, see: FOL Wreath Making booking 
information 

 
 

 
Best wishes 
Kris Lawrence 
School Secretary 
 
All Parent Newsletter hyperlink to website 
All Parent Communications hyperlink to website 
Calendar hyperlink to website 

Under construction 

https://www.lyndhurstschool.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/11/FOL-Wreath-Making-booking-information.pdf
https://www.lyndhurstschool.co.uk/news-events/newsletters/
https://www.lyndhurstschool.co.uk/news-events/communications/
https://www.lyndhurstschool.co.uk/news-events/calendar/
https://www.lyndhurstschool.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/11/FOL-Christmas-Fayre-2023.png
https://www.lyndhurstschool.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/11/Dec-7th-FOL-Wreath-making-workshop.png

